
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

St. John's, NL – October 11, 2018  

Fortis Inc. Provides Update on Gas Supply to its British Columbia Utility 

Fortis Inc. ("Fortis" or the "Corporation") (TSX/NYSE:FTS) has been advised that as of early 
today, gas is now flowing in Enbridge's 30-inch natural gas line. This line was shut down as a 
precautionary measure following the October 9, 2018 incident on Enbridge's 36-inch gas line near 
Prince George, B.C. 
 
This means more natural gas supply will gradually start to flow into the gas systems of our British 
Columbia utility, FortisBC. Gas supply will continue to be constrained until the 36-inch gas line 
is repaired. As a result, FortisBC is asking customers to avoid non-essential use of gas until the 
situation is completely resolved.  

Customers can continue to access information at fortisbc.com. Both Fortis Inc. and FortisBC thank 
customers for their conservation efforts and support during this time. 

About Fortis  

Fortis is a leader in the North American regulated electric and gas utility industry with 2017 
revenue of C$8.3 billion and total assets of C$50 billion as at June 30, 2018. The Corporation's 
8,500 employees serve utility customers in five Canadian provinces, nine U.S. states and three 
Caribbean countries.  

Fortis shares are listed on the TSX and NYSE and trade under the symbol FTS. Additional 
information can be accessed at www.fortisinc.com, www.sedar.com, or www.sec.gov.  

For more information please contact:  

Investor Enquiries 
Ms. Stephanie Amaimo 
Vice President, Investor Relations 
Fortis Inc. 
248.946.3572 
investorrelations@fortisinc.com 

Media Enquiries 
Ms. Karen McCarthy 
Vice President, Communications & Corporate Affairs 
Fortis Inc. 
709.737.5323 
media@fortisinc.com  

 

https://www.fortisbc.com/Pages/default.aspx
mailto:investorrelations@fortisinc.com
mailto:media@fortisinc.com

